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Attendance Matters 

 

We have been looking at the 

remote learning attendance 

data during lockdown, and 

we’re really pleased with the 

improvements that we have 

seen in the number of 

children that are now fully 

engaged and attending our 

live zoom lessons every day. 

 

Week 1 = 88%  

Week 2 = 91% 

 

Last Week = 93% 

 

Class with the  

Best Overall Attendance 

 

      5B – 100%       
 

 

This year’s Safer Internet Day will be celebrated next Tuesday, 

9th February, with the following theme: 

 

An internet we trust:  

exploring reliability in the online world. 
 

The UK Safer Internet Centre is celebrating the amazing range of 

information and opportunities online, and its potential to inform, 

connect and inspire us, whilst also looking at how young people can 

separate fact from fiction.  The campaign focusses on how we can 

know what to trust online, whilst supporting young people to 

question, challenge and change the online world.  It will explore how 

influence, persuasion and manipulation can impact young people’s 

decisions, opinions and what they share online. 
 

Next week, the pupils will be using a range of Safer Internet Day 

resources to 'celebrate' this day, as part of our remote learning 

timetables on 9th February.  
 

Don’t forget to ask your child what they’ve learnt! 
 

Each week, we focus on work 

undertaken by a different class.  This 

week, it was the turn of 4L who say … 

This week, we have been finishing our 

retell of ‘Aladdin and the Enchanted 

Lamp’ in our English lessons.  We have 

been using personification, repetition, 

alliteration and onomatopoeia in our 

writing to engage our readers.  We 

have really focussed on using rich 

vocabulary and are proud of what we 

have achieved.  Here are some little 

snippets of the story we came up with 

as a class… 

 

Safer Internet 

Day 2021 
 

 


